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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                                          Friday 3rd May, 2024 

 

It’s been another busy week at Tattenhall Park Primary!  Our assemblies, this half term, have been 

looking at resilience and there were so many super examples of this when teachers spoke about the 

children in celebration assembly – we are so proud of the children in our school and how hard they 

work. 

Gardening Club had a very special visitor on Wednesday, Mr 

Pollard, who kindly donated some funding for our garden area. 

He also arrived to meet our Gardening Club with some very 

beautiful little stone animals to hide in our vegetable plot.  

His donation has meant that we can purchase lots of new 

resources for our gardening work- including a new wormery! 

 

Close encounter with our prickly pupils… 

Every child in the school had a close encounter with our new prickly 

friends on Monday. Richard, our landscaper, brought them into the yard to 

meet every class. It was just magical to see the children’s faces – some of 

the children had never seen a live hedgehog before. They have named 

them Coco and Sonic! 

 

Late on Friday evening, they will be released to explore our school grounds 

(and maybe a few Tattenhall gardens too). Whilst he was at school, 

Richard also planted the perimeter hedging for the new orchard- the trees will be planted in the next 

three weeks. Any families who have adopted trees, will be notified of the planting date.  

 

Shading in Years 1 and 2 

Plans for creating pergolas in Years 1 and 2 are still underway-we are waiting for the Local Authority 

to give us permission to build, so fingers crossed we can go ahead at half term.  

 

Unveiling of the Village Coronation Mosaic- Monday 6th May – 11am 

This weekend, the village will officially unveil the Coronation Mosaic- all of our 

Year 5 children contributed to creating it and I know many of our school 

families joined the final community session at the Barbour Institute. It would 

be lovely to see some children at the unveiling. 

 

School uniform. It has been lovely to see the children in their summer 

dresses and shorts this week. A gentle reminder that nail varnish, jewellery 

and trainers are not acceptable as school uniform.  

 

Have a wonderful bank holiday weekend,      

Mrs Bolton 
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